Government of Maharashtra
Public works department Hingoli

E Mail Office

hingoli.ee@mahapwd.gov.in Executive Engineer
PWD Hingoli

Outward No /2780 Date: 07" July 2022

To,

Principal,

Podar International School,
Hingoli.

Subject: Request to issue the building Safety Certificate.
Reference: - 1. Your letter dated 23/03/2022

2. As per the letter of Sub divisional engineer PWD Hingoli. Dated on 28/ 06/2022 letter No
outward no / Ta/Sha/ 942

As per the referred letter it has been informed that Podar International School Survey No 5
plot no. 70 Jawala Palsi Road Siddhartha Nagar Hingoli requisition letter for issuing building safety
certificate reference no 1 has been received in our office.

Sub divisional officer PWD Hingoli has physically inspected the school building and submitted the report
to this office as per the reference letter. As per the report the building is in good condition at present
and safe in all the aspects of the building safety rules.

For your information

-sd-
Executive Engineer
Public works department

Hingoli

Copy to —Sub divisional Engineer Public works department Sub divisional office Hingoli for further
information
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